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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
January 10, 2025 

 
Burn Ban Temporarily Lifted Until January 20th 

 
GUADALUPE COUNTY, TX—Effective Saturday, January 11, 2025, the burn ban will be temporarily lifted 

until January 20, 2025. Conditions around the county will be reevaluated on January 20th to determine 

whether the ban can be fully rescinded or must remain in place.   

 

Residents are reminded to follow Guadalupe County Burn Rules, which can be found on the Fire Marshal's 

website at https://www.guadalupetx.gov/page/fm.burn_rules. 
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